

## **AK RIDGE RESERVATION**

Environmental Management

August 17, 1998

Mr. Rod Nelson Assistant Manager for Environmental Management DOE/ORO P.O. Box 2001, EM-90 Oak Ridge, TN 37831

Dear Mr. Nelson:

At our August 5, 1998 Board meeting, the Oak Ridge Reservation Environmental Management Site Specific Advisory Board (ORREMSSAB) endorsed the *Final Report of the Oak Ridge Reservation End Use Working Group* (EUWG) dated July, 1998. (copy enclosed)

The ORREMSSAB has previously approved and forwarded to the Department of Energy (DOE) the EUWG's Community Guidelines and all of the EUWG's recommendations on end use for contaminated lands on the Oak Ridge Reservation. The Board encourages the Department of Energy (DOE) to continue to utilize these recommendations as the remediation efforts of the Oak Ridge Reservation continue.

We thank you, DOE staff, and contractor staff for your strong support of the EUWG. The EUWG process was a very positive and worthwhile experience for the Oak Ridge stakeholders who participated

Sincerely,

Bol-Peelle, for

William M. Pardue, Chair

WMP/sb

Enclosure

Marianne Heiskell, DOE/ORO

Margaret Wilson, DOE/ORO Karol Hazard, SAIC at DOE/HQ

Earl Lamina TDEC

Earl Leming, TDEC

Jon Johnston, EPA Region 4 Susan Gawarecki, LOC